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NOTICE OF ERRATA TO PENALTY ASSESSMENT 
 

RE:     In the Matter of the Penalty Assessment Against Bayview Chauffeured Transportation 
LLC in the Amount of $2,200, 
Docket TE-240056 

 
TO ALL PARTIES: 

On February 29, 2024, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 
issued a Notice of Penalties Incurred and Due for Violations of Laws and Rules (Penalty 
Assessment) against Bayview Chauffeured Transportation LLC. It has come to the 
Commission’s attention that this Penalty Assessment is a duplicate of the Penalty Assessment 
previously issued on February 8, 2024. The commission hereby withdraws the Penalty 
Assessment dated February 29, 2024. 

 
/s/ Michael Howard 
MICHAEL HOWARD 
Director, Administrative Law Division 


